
Dear	State	Legislators,	
	
I	am	writing	in	support	of	SB	2331	urging	Congress	to	protect	the	wild	horses	of	
Theodore	Roosevelt	National	Park.		I	am	a	strong	supporter	of	our	national	parks.		
They	are	a	living	reminder	of	the	natural	beauty	that	inspired	our	forefathers	to	call	
this	country	their	home.		Theodore	Roosevelt	was	a	pioneer	in	preserving	national	
parks	so	that	future	generations	of	Americans	can	appreciate	the	natural	beauty	of	
our	country.		America's	wild	mustangs	are	an	iconic	part	of	our	heritage,	and	an	
important	symbol	of	freedom.		Sadly,	they	have	been	treated	like	vermin	and	herded	
mercilessly	with	helicopters	and	sent	to	slaughterhouses.		This	is	a	shameful	way	to	
treat	such	beautiful	wild	animals	and	they	deserve	our	protection.		Teddy	Roosevelt	
loved	horses,	and	we	should	honor	him	by	protecting	the	wild	horses	that	roam	
freely	in	the	park	that	bears	his	name.			
	
Sincerely,	
	
Michelle	Conklin	
Hillsborough,	NJ	


